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October 29, 1970

Mr. Georg Lukacs
c/o The Academy of Science
Budapest, Hungary

Dear Mr. Lukacs:

I am planning to be in Budapest between the 10th and 13th of January,
1971, and would be most appreciative if I could speak with you at that
time. I am conversant with your works and would be most delighted to

meet you. Several Hungarians living in the United States suggested my
contacting you.

I am an Assistant Professor in the English Department at Franklin Plerce
College and most recently have developed a program in African literature

- here.

Would you be so kind as to inform me whether a meeting could be arranged
during my stay in Budapest.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Donald Burness
Assistant Professor
Department of English
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